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Orthopedic Surgery & Trauma Editorial

From Kyrgyz Society of Traumatology and Orthopedics 

Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Association of Bone and Joint Surgery and the Kyrgyz Association of Traumatology 
and Orthopedics, we express our sincere interest in strengthening our professional relationship 
between our organizations. 

We believe that bringing together experience, knowledge and resources will contribute to the 
development of Orthopedics and Traumatology - joint surgery both in Kyrgyzstan and the Turkic 
World countries. We consider it important to consider the following basic issues within the scope 
of expanding our cooperation. 

All conditions will be created for the exchange of scientific and clinical experience, joint webinars, 
professional congresses and conferences, publication of the Scientific Journal of Orthopedic 
Surgery and Trauma and other scientific formats. 

Kyrgyzstan is ready to follow and implement technological developments in orthopedic surgery 
among the countries in Central Asia. 

Best regards, 

Prof. Sabyrbek A. Dzhumabekov

From Kyrgyz Society of Traumatology and Orthopedics

Director of the National Center of Traumatology and Orthopedics


